
St. Joseph School Parent’s Group (SJPG) 

September 19th, 2023 

The Board members volunteer their services and were approved by Sister Mary Patrick. The 

SJPG board includes Angela Fournier as President, Darlene FitzGerald as Vice President, and 

Amy Garganese as the Recording Secretary. We are a group organized and comprised of 

parents, with assistance from Ms. Joan Pagliuso as our teacher Advisor, and the blessing of 

Sister Mary Patrick. We welcome everyone to attend the meetings, provide insights and ideas, 

and participate in events throughout the year. No participation or volunteerism is too small. 

 

Attendance 

Sister Mary Patrick Angela Fournier Darlene FitzGerald Amy Garganese 
Susan Bear Angela May Melanie Gagnon Rian Wilkinson 

Roxanne LaCasse Simone Hamrick Maria Fernandez Sylvia Emond 

Mary Tanksley Paul Ereshena Christina Ereshena Cathy Sypher 
Cindy McMahon Angela Fournier   

    

 

Budget 

The Parent Group funds started the year with $8493.61 and with payouts for Play Like a Champ, 

Grandparent’s Day and Middle School field trip we are currently at $4777.78. 

Fundraising Wrap Up 

Our “Fundraising Thermometer” is looking good and so for we have approximately $8000.00 

raised. The thermometer will be moved and secured to the front of the school/rectory for all to 

see.  

Fundraising-Looking Ahead 

➢ Walk-A-Thon is scheduled for September 29th 

➢ Christmas Calendar Raffle will begin sales mid November. More information to come.  

➢ Some great ideas were shared at the parent meeting for future fundraising which 

included, Pizza Fridays, Spaghetti Dinner, Car Wash, Rose/Flower sales, Wreath Sales & 

more Dress Down Days.  



Raising Fun-Wrap-Up 

➢ Family Fun Day was SO MUCH FUN despite the rain. We will look into doing this again in 

the Spring.  

➢ Grandparent’s Day was a great turnout and it was so nice to see so many 

grandparents/special guests on this day.  

Raising Fun-Looking Ahead 

➢ Pumpkin Derby will be held on October 21st.  Be on the lookout for more information for 

this FUN event.  

➢ Sunshine Club will be holding a Dress Down Day on September 25th. Be sure to wear 

your BRIGHTEST colors.  

➢ Mom’s Craft Night will meet on October 23rd, 6:00pm 

➢ The next meeting will be on Tuesday, October 17th, at 6:30 p.m. in the gym 

 

WELCOME BACK!! 


